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The meeting was called back to order by the Committee Chairman John Patcle.  Present in addition to 

Patcle was Bob Keeney, Vince Loeffelholz, Pat Schroeder, Grant Loy, Roger Guthrie, Larry Wolf, and 

Amy Olson. 

 

Carnival was up again yesterday. Contract with Calkin’s Midways for 2014 was discussed.  Motion made 

by Pat, seconded by Grant to have Calkin’s Midways as our carnival for 2014.  Motion carried.  Jack 

reported that there was a minor accident out front last night, but everything was ok.  Amy reported that 

our auction brought in $900.00   The fair food challenge will end at noon today.  Bob will be over at the 

Youth & Ag Building to help weigh boxes to see which group wins a pizza party from the fair.  

Discussion on local tractor pull was held.   Overall things went very well with Jeremy Reuter running the 

pull.   There were numerous people saying they were on fire and rescue duty that got in free.  Steve Braun 

stated that only those that had turn out gear were working.  Have to watch this next year. Also people 

were bringing in tractors on trailers but never pulling the tractors.  This will be discussed further before 

next year’s pull.     Was reported that people were smoking under the Wolf Construction Head Zup 

Entertainment Tent and also drinks were being taken outside the fenced area.  Amy will make “No 

smoking” signs to post on the tent and “No Alcohol Past this Point” on the fence.   

 

Motion by Pat, seconded by Grant to adjorn to September 16, 2013.   Motion carried 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Amy Olson 

Grant County Fair Manager 

 

 

 


